

NEWS RELEASE

Niagara-on-the-Lake Gears Up for a Hole-in-One Event with the 2025 Golf Classic Tournament

For Immediate Release

June 27, 2025

Mark your calendars! The Town of Niagara-on-the-Lake is proud to announce the return of its 25th Annual Golf Classic Tournament, taking place on Thursday, September 11, 2025. This milestone event promises a memorable day of golf, community spirit, and giving back.

Hosted at the Royal Niagara Golf Club (1 Niagara-on-the-Green Boulevard), the tournament will run from 10:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m., followed by a celebratory dinner at the Niagara-on-the-Lake Community Centre (14 Anderson Lane) at 5:30 p.m.

The Town extends its sincere thanks to IPCO Enterprises, this year's major sponsor, for supporting the event. Proceeds from the event will go toward recreational enhancements at the Virgil Sports Park.

To participate in this year's tournament, please register online at: www.notl.com/recreation-events/community-initiatives-events

A big thank-you goes out to the Town's Golf Committee and all Staff involved in organizing this special anniversary event. We look forward to seeing you on the green!

Quotes:

"The Golf Classic continues to be a highlight of the year, a day filled with fun, friendly competition, and meaningful connection. Events like this strengthen the fabric of our community, and I encourage everyone to come out and be part of something special." – **Lord Mayor Gary Zalepa**

"This tournament is evidence to what we can accomplish when community and collaboration come together. My sincere thanks to our dedicated Staff and Committee members who make this event possible; their hard work ensures each year is better than the last." – CAO Bruce Zvaniga

For immediate alerts, follow the Town of Niagara-on-the-Lake on <u>Facebook</u>, <u>Twitter</u>, and <u>Instagram</u>.

Media contact:

Marah Minor, Communications Coordinator 905-468-3266 | communications@notl.com